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'We cannot thank God enough for the
invaluable and essential ministry of the

RBMHO. Because of their practical and /1 andy@rbmho.org.uk
financial support, we are able to enjoy
our retirement in our new home which % 07729 045422
we would have otherwise been unable
to afford.' Retired Baptist Ministers Housing Organisation is a |

Charitable Incorporated Organisation (CIO) registered
with the Charity Commission under charity number
1177649




ABOUT US

For nearly 50 years RBMHO has been
ensuring that retiring ministers and
missionaries , and their spouses can
enjoy a secure retirement in a place
they can call home.

We currently have about 260 homes
across the UK.

WHO CAN WE HELP
~ If a minister or missionary is retiring
and does not have access to a home
and no means to provide it for
themselves, we may be able to help.
Ministers must have been accredited
with BUGB for at least 15 years or
served for at least 18 years in a BUGB
church. BMS Missionaries must have
primarily served abroad for over 15
years. We will try to help if ill health
- forces early retirement or a minister's
or missionaries's spouse needs a home

WE NEED YOUR HELP

RBMHO is an independent registered

charity which receives no funding from
Baptists Together. Our work is only
made possible by the generosity of
Baptist churches and individuals, who

give donations, bequeath properties or

leave legacies. Through your support

we've always been able to providea
home for those who qualify. Thank you!

Please pray for us:

e We are engaging in an extensive

programme of essential renovation and
repairs on many of our properties. This
significantly increases our workload.

e We need between £4 and £6 million to

undertake this work over next 3 or 4
years. Please pray for the financial
provision required.

We have seen an increase in unexpected
demand for housing, which increases
our financial challenges. We're thankful
that we have not had to turn anyone
away.

We are setting up a Tenants Forum to
enable the Board to hear the views of
tenants about potential changes and
any concerns they have.



